
From: Jen S [mailto:jennifer.steck@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:35 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protect the Buffalo National River 

 

Dear Mr. Szenher, 

 

Please continue your work on protecting the Buffalo National River.  The Buffalo river is a pristine and 

treasured area of our state.  It is now at risk of contamination from  

multiple sources including leakage from waste holding ponds, run-off, and flooding.  

 

A catastrophic failure of a hog waste pond would create irreversible damage to the  

aquatic life of the Buffalo and downstream in the White River.  

 

Please don't let that happen to one of our states most beautiful areas, one that brings in people from all 

over the US.  People who spend money in our state.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Steck  

 


